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Happy 7th Birthday to Buddies! 

• We give a warm welcome to our special guests today, the Mayor of Lincoln, Local 
District Councillors John Barrett and Frazer Brown, Chair of Nettleham Parish 
Council Angela White, Marilyn Tompkins, Lincoln Colonia Rotary Club; Craig 
Buckingham, Red Rock Partnership; Sue and Graham Rawson, Heather and 
Christine, Sylvia and Helen, Nettleham Co-op; Joanne Alderton, Paula Mellows, 
Allison, Katie and Kelly; Age UK and Paul Bagshaw, Shine. 
 

• We have special surprise entertainment today and at the end of the show we will 
be serving the Birthday Cake! 
 
 

• Happy Birthday this month to Ann Harrison, Sheila Peet, Bettine Clark, Brian 
Sales, Christine Smith, Barbara Gibbard, Maureen Pollard and Emily Forrest 
Dennett. 
 

• Robert and Doreen Lunn have kindly donated a lovely gift for you each to take 
home, remember to collect yours on the way out. 
 
 

• After today’s meeting Ann, Denise and David will be leading the Buddies Sensory 
stroll, a 30 minute walk around our beautiful village. It will give you a chance to 
work off all the tasty biscuits and cake you have eaten. 
 

• Parking – we realise that parking is limited in the village hall carpark, can we ask 
you to double park in the carpark,  and if parking on the surrounding roads, 
please park carefully and responsibly. 
 
 

•  Thursday 18th April, we have a short presentation from Anglian Water about their 
priority service, followed by singer, musician, John Grant. 
 

• Next month on May 2nd it’s singer Dick Ryman and on the 16th we have Belinda 
Hay. 
 
 

• Thought for the month – 
 
Not a year older, a year better. 


